
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: September 12, 2017 3:58:22 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 1:14 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Donna Panke

-- Phone --

-- Company --
n/a

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I want you to deny Kathleen Wynne's Govt permission to allow Hydro's proposed rate additions and to
stop deviously trying to hide the fact that her fair Hydro is NOT FAIR. I am sick of being gouged by
Hydro and Kathleen Wynne. I am a pensioner and want to be able to live within my means. Approving
this proposal by the Gov't and Hydro is just simply insulting to think that it is not a hidden ploy to
increase Hydro costs not decrease them as Ms. Wynne has said. Please do not approve.

-- Attachment --
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